
Chair'sChair's


ChatChat

Woah, we went off to Skegvegas 
Oh! it rained on us 

So, we had lunch in a fish place 
Then headed home on the bus 

Hello members and followers of EBDG



I hope this newsletter finds you well and enjoying the
summer….even if the weather isn’t what we would hope for.Still, a

day of rain didn’t dampen our spirits when some of us went to
Skegvegas as you can see from the photos below.

Perhaps sunnier days are round the corner?



Other events that have taken place during this month include a
practical workshop, our AGM and rehearsals began for Wait until

Dark with our first read through.



I know many members have got holidays booked in the coming
weeks so why don’t you share a photo for the August edition of the

newsletter?
When we all return after our summer breaks it will be Christmas that

is just round the corner! Today it’s 147 days to be precise
Ta ra for now

Karen

Skegvegas

Monthly NewsletterMonthly Newsletter

If you would like to

join our mailing list


please send your 

details to:

ebdg@btinternet.com

Issue 16                                                July 2023

In This Issue

Club 
Night

Please follow us:

http://ebdg.co.uk/

 Wait Until dark

Chair's Chat



Our November Play:

Save the date!

 St Peter's Church in East Bridgford celebrated Michael
Clarke’s 50 years as a licensed lay minister.

Michael received a letter of thanks from Bishop Paul as well as
thanks for his ministry in the Fosse Group from Reverend Ruth

Colby. The evening was topped off with a delicious
celebration cake, enjoyed by the congregation.

Photos are: Michael and Reverend Ruth Colby; Michael and
Pattie with Revd Ruth Colby, Canon John Chambers, and

Canon Alan Haydock.

Congratulations to our member Michael.

What was left  of the cake ( mainly the part with
Michael’s photo ) was enjoyed by everyone at the

Care Group coffee morning the following
Wednesday so some got bits of his head or body !



Here are the links relating to the videos about the Non-Verbal CommunicationHere are the links relating to the videos about the Non-Verbal Communication
presentation...presentation...

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vicuZS0ChYQhttps://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vicuZS0ChYQ
https://www.scienceofpeople.com/microexpressions/https://www.scienceofpeople.com/microexpressions/

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TrgNKGjSyxAhttps://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TrgNKGjSyxA
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bWyhsqh_e9shttps://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bWyhsqh_e9s




and some other interesting ones...and some other interesting ones...  




https://www.scienceofpeople.com/emotions-list/https://www.scienceofpeople.com/emotions-list/

https://westsidetoastmasters.com/resources/book_of_body_language/chap11.htmlhttps://westsidetoastmasters.com/resources/book_of_body_language/chap11.html
https://www.paulekman.com/blog/facial-expressions-of-emotion-voluntary-involuntary/https://www.paulekman.com/blog/facial-expressions-of-emotion-voluntary-involuntary/




and to the TV show 'Lie to Me'...and to the TV show 'Lie to Me'...

https://www.amazon.co.uk/gp/video/detail/B00ET0M4YM/ref=atv_dp_season_select_s1https://www.amazon.co.uk/gp/video/detail/B00ET0M4YM/ref=atv_dp_season_select_s1

Our last club night on non verbal communication was a greatOur last club night on non verbal communication was a great
success and very informative.success and very informative.    Thank you Rowena.Thank you Rowena.



Didn't we have a lovely time the day
we went to...



Members should have received
an email regarding our yearly

subscriptions.



We are asking members to pay
by BACS this year rather than

incur bank costs for cheque and
cash deposits.



Please check your details are

correct and confirm this to
Cathy. Many thanks.



Duncan will confirm payments

to me.

We thoroughly enjoyed last night's performance of the Thirty Nine Steps. It
was a superb performance by an actor called  Jonathan Goodwin , in a lovely

setting and even the weather was kind and we stayed warm and dry. The same
actor is performing in The Sign of Four on August 10th

which is about Sherlock Holmes and his associated characters.
There are several open air performances  between now and August 30th. They

can be viewed on the Newark Palace website.
Brenda and Gary

THEATRETHEATRE
RECOMMENDATIONSRECOMMENDATIONS

All newsletters can
now be viewed on our

website. Thank you
Jon for putting these

on there.

https://ebdg.co.uk/1534-2/

https://ebdg.co.uk/1534-2/


All of our next play dates:

November 2023 - 21st to 25th

March 2024 - 12th to 16th

June 2024 - 11th to 15th

November 2024 - 26th to 30th




 August 20th, details have been

emailed out. Don't forget to let

Len & Karen know if you will

be attending please.

Drama
Group
Picnic

September Launch
- Watch this

space!

Len has been cast in the part ofHobson in Hobson's Choice atthe Lacemarket theatre inNottingham. Performances areOct 2nd to Oct 7th (Monday to
Saturday).

Next Directors' meeting

Tuesday 15th August.

7.30pm Skittle Alley, Royal

Oak, EB.

Please come along and join

the discussions, open to all!




The Colin McIntyre Classic Thriller Season 2023

https://trch.co.uk/whats-on/snake-in-the-
grass/

Let Rowena know if you would like to go.


